## Class 11

Welcome to class 11 everyone! We have had a lovely time this week getting to know each other. We have found our way around our new classroom and started to get to know our new friends and the adults that are helping us. We have been on the bikes and the play equipment. We have made sensory bottles and had lots of sensory experiences. We have been going to the hall for dinner and working on finding our way around Haughton school.

From next week our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday, please can we

all have our kits in school along with our coats as we like to try and get outside as much as possible.

If you have any questions please get in touch

Look forward to getting to know everyone and having lots of fun this year.

Mrs Eadie and the class 11 team.

